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Dear Consultee, 
  
I am writing to inform you that Cornwall Council has published the following document for 
a six week consultation period.  
  
Cornwall Site Allocations Development Plan Document (DPD): Schedule of Proposed 
Modifications (Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) Regulations 2012) 

  
The consultation is open from 10 September to 5pm 22 October 2018. 

  

Late representations will not be accepted. 
  
The Allocations DPD is in the middle of an Examination in Public. During the Examination 
Hearings a number of alterations have been proposed and these are set out in the 
Schedule of Proposed Modifications. The Inspectors appointed to examine the document 
have now instructed the Council to consult on these proposed modifications. 
  
Unlike previous consultations, we are only seeking comments focused on the Schedule of 
Proposed Modifications and the evidence documents that support those modifications.  
  
The Cornwall Site Allocations DPD: Schedule of Proposed Modifications consultation 
documents can be viewed at www.cornwall.gov.uk/allocationsplan  
  
The Representation Form should be used to submit comments, clearly highlighting the 
modification reference for each different comment being made (modification references 

  

http://www.cornwall.gov.uk/allocationsplan


are set out in the Proposed Schedule of Modifications document). An electronic copy of 
the form can be downloaded via www.cornwall.gov.uk/allocationsplan. 
  
Completed Consultation Forms should be received by the Council no later than 5pm on 22 
October 2018 via: 

•       E-mail: delivery@cornwall.gov.uk; or 

•       Post: Planning Delivery Team, Cornwall Council, Dolcoath Avenue, Camborne, TR14 8SX 

•       By hand at: Any Council office marked for the attention of Planning Delivery Team, 
Cornwall Council, Dolcoath Avenue, Camborne, TR14 8SX 

  
Once the consultation period has closed, all representations received by the Council will 
be forwarded with a report to the appointed Inspectors for their consideration. 
  
If you have any queries regarding the document, please contact the Planning Delivery 
Team on 033 1234 151  
  
If you have any questions regarding the Examination process, please contact the 
Programme Officer, Mrs Jo McCabe. 
Email: programmeofficer@cornwall.gov.uk  
Telephone: 01872 224248 / 07483338295. 
  
  

 
  
Kind regards 

Matthew Brown 

Sustainable Growth & Innovation Manager 

Planning & Sustainable Development Service 

  

General Data Protection Regulations 

New data protection laws come into force on 25th May 2018.  The new laws give you more rights over 
the data that companies hold about you. 

For this reason, if you would like to continue receiving emails about Planning Policy and Guidance 
documents can you please opt in to stay on our distribution list by completing the Planning Policy 
General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) consent form and selecting subscribe.  For more details 
view the Council’s Privacy Policy.   
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